
 
 
 
December 12, 2007 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P1T1 
 
Re:  Issues List for the Power System Plan and Procurement Process – 
OEB File No. EB-2007-0707  
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
On behalf of Canadian Manufacturers and Exporters (CME), I am writing to 
express support for the Draft Issues list submitted by the Ontario Power 
Authority (OPA) pursuant to the Integrated Power System Plan (IPSP) and 
Procurement Process – OEB File No. EB-2007-0707.   
 
The list accurately reflects the scope of matters that should be considered by 
the OEB.   
 
Yours very truly, 

 
Ian T. Howcroft 
Vice President, Ontario Division 
Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters 
 
Cc. Dr. Jan Carr, Ontario Power Authority 
       Miriam J. Heinz, Ontario Power Authority 
  
 
 
 


